

St. Wilfrid's R.C Primary School

St.Wilfrid's Street Hulme Manchester M15 5BJ

Telephone: 0161 226 3339 Fax: 0161 226 3326

head@st-wilfrids-pri.manchester.sch.uk

www.stwilfs.com

Headteacher: Mr R Moloney LLB.

22nd November 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

OWN CLOTHES DAY - FRIDAY 2ND DECEMBER 2022

On Friday the children can wear their own clothes in exchange for bringing a contribution for our Christmas fair.

We would ask that the following contributions are brought in, but if you have a contribution that we have allocated for another class these would of course be welcome:

Nursery - Chocolate

Reception - Toiletries/Gifts

Y1 - New or Good as New toys and books

Y2 - Chocolate

Y3 - Bottles

Y4 -Toiletries/Gifts

Y5 - New or Good as New toys and books

Y6 - Bottles

We would ask that any glass items are brought to school office and thank you for your support.

Mr R Moloney LLB Headteacher